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28th April 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Wet Play!  
Today we had our first day at Mini TSG when we had to have ‘Wet Play time’, and I am 
guessing you did too! We kept reminding ourselves that the plants and grass benefitted 
from the rain, but realised how much better for the children it has been being able to be 
outside.  
Hopefully we will all be back out tomorrow and everyone can have a good run around 
again. If your child is in school at the moment they can bring their bike or scooter in on 
Friday, as they weather should be better for a ride or a scoot that day. If you are at home 
for school at the moment you might like to have a 2pm cycle or scoot just as we will here 
on Friday. 
We also held a one-minute reflection at 11a.m.for all the brave people of the NHS who 
have sadly lots their lives during this time and Eagles wrote some thank you messages for 
the NHS staff on candle shapes which we read at our prayer time at 1.30.  
The main information for you today is  

 Admissions replies for Nursery places are coming back into school, so do 

please either drop/post your slip into school, or email Mrs Barnish with your reply to 

the Nursery offer if you have a younger child due to join us next September. 

 Transition to Year 5 from Year 4 Please read the attached letter form Mrs Wood 

and Mrs Kemp regarding your child’s move to Parkfields next year. It is good to be 

getting this process off to a start now. Please note the return date on the letter as 

Mr Purdom will need to start organising classes as soon as he gets that information 

from all the schools. Thank you. 

 Printer packs A number of Parents came by to collect printer packs today and we 

were glad to be able to offer those out. Do contact school accordingly if you need a 

printed pack for your child’s work. 

Zoom calls   More Zoom class Zoom calls took place today. Year 2 Hummingbirds 
enjoyed seeing Mrs Soor and Mrs Davis, Year 3 Robins chatted to Mrs Taylor, Mrs 
Julians, Mrs Scholes and Miss White and Year 1 Puffins really enjoyed linking up with their 
class mates and Mrs Kew and Ms Hebert. We do hope these have been a pleasure for 
your children and we will repeat these calls next week. 
There are a couple more classes to go and we will enjoy chatting to those children 
tomorrow. 
Have a good evening and stay safe,  
Jane Spencer  
Head teacher 
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